
 
 

From: CImel@balticstatebank.com [mailto:CImel@balticstatebank.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 9:16 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
Your actions by imposing a special assessment is just as criminal as the banks that have placed themselves 
in such a horrible state! I question your logic, theory or whatever you used to make this decisions. You are 
distroying the main street financial institutions. The culprits are receiving speical treatment from the 
government without accountability. Maybe it is time some of these institutions with their greedy nature, no 
management skills and no over sight fail. I am truly disappointed with your actions. Shame on you!  
 
 
Charles E Imel 
Vice President  
Baltic State Bank 
101 E Main 
PO Box 245 
Baltic, OH  43804 
330.897.6401 
 
 


